Church Update
12-15-2020
At this time we are about 50% complete on the church remodel project. The existing
church is about 60% complete and the new addition is about 50% complete.
CHURCH
All of the demolition has been completed and the rough in electrical and mechanical has
been completed. The initial painting is done and all of the sheetrock has been replaced
is is ready for the final painting. The fire sprinkler system is complete and most of the
electrical work is also complete. We are still waiting for come of the lighting fixtures to
arrive and be installed. The two screen walls have been built and sheet rocked and just
need to be painted. The alter platform still needs to be completed and the flooring
needs to be installed. Once that is completed the heating units can be installed in the
existing narthex. Much of the new HVAC system has been roughed in and the new air
handling equipment for the church has been installed and is now operational. Once the
flooring has been installed the pews can be reinstalled and most of the existing church
will be complete.
ADDITION
The new narthex addition has been framed and covered. The roofing for the bathrooms
and the south overhang has been roofed. The electrical and plumbing rough in has
been completed. The siding and windows need to be installed and finished. The
remaining work is the interior. We need to complete the bathrooms, finish the
mechanical work and sheetrock the walls. Once this work is completed then the interior
can be painted and the bathroom tiled. Then the fixtures can be installed and the
plumbing completed. We will then need to install the flooring, the lighting, and the
heating and air-conditioning units.
The work is progressing well and is on schedule to be completed by Easter.

